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LAND ACQUISITION REPORT – August, 2008 

• June 9 – Board met with the PGC to discuss donation 
              *Note from Chair:  the response of our donation to the Gladfelter Tract was 

negative.  The suggestion from the PGC was that they would like to any donation no 

matter how big or small for land acquisition or access to land instead monies to a 

Conservancy that may not allow hunting on that donation.  (Question:  Wagner’s Gap – is 

that accessible to hunters?) 
 

• June 23 – Spoke with Bill Capouillez, PGC, Wildlife Habitat Management Director 
                 Introduced myself and will speak with him again about future donations 

 

• July 18 – Spoke with Commissioner Russ Schleiden about making donations through 

Wildlife For Everyone Endowment Foundation – donations for land acquisition can be 

done through the Foundation and will give PaNWTF a tax break.  They do charge a 

processing fee, but, that would be negotiable.  Check out their website for further 

information:  www.wildlifeforeveryone.org  
 

• DCNR – I will wait until our meeting with them to setup contact. 
 

• Chair has a question about land acquisition donations to Conservancy’s for properties that 

will not be open to hunting.   
 

Jim Nyce, Chair 

Land Acquisition Committee 

 

 


